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Comment - I've taken a random sample of the comments received on your website regarding the 
expansion of Medicaid in Virginia. My sample indicates that the comments are running over 70% in favor of 
expansion. Coupled with the positive economic benefit (i.e. jobs) that will result from expansion, this should 
be a no-brainer.
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